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Dear Planning
I want to object strongly to the further development of Sizewell C and D . It is totally
inappropriate for this area and contrary to the Climate change agenda to reduce carbon
emissions and the need to invest in renewables.  By the time the building is finished it will
be out of date, had serious impact on the AONB, nor is there  any safe disposal of
radioactive waste and huge cost legacy for our young people.
Please overturn this planning proposal 
Yours sincerely
Elaine Heeler




